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NEW NEWSLETTER CATEGORY  

The ESC newsletter gets an update! The new 
category “I was at…” will give you the chance to 
share your experience from conferences around the 
world. This category replaces the former “Reports” 
category where students wrote summaries of 
conferences they have attended. By introducing the 
new category, we would like to bring the focus on 
you as the author and your individual experiences. 
Tell us what your interests are and why you 
attended at the conference. What was your 
personal highlight and if you had the chance to 
present your own work – tell us more about this!  
 
We invite you to share your experiences with our 
audience. By the way, we know that not only young 
researchers but a lot of professors are readers of 
this newsletter, too.  
This newsletter primarily addresses students and 
researchers of Library and Information Science but 
you can also write about related fields like 
eGovernment, social science, arts or computer 
science. We would like you to share those 
experiences, too.  
 
Why should you contribute?  
 

• You will have the chance to reach young 
researchers and information professionals 
in Europe and abroad.  

• If you have had a publication in a 
conference proceeding, this newsletter is a 
good way to inform a larger audience about 
your work.  

• You may inspire young researchers who are 
looking for interesting research topics.  

• You can show others how conferences in 
library and information science are 
organized in your country or community.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

On the next page, you will find a prototypical form 
of this new category. If you like to share your own 
experiences just use this form. It serves as a 
guideline: you are not obliged to fill out every field 
and you may also create new fields for your own 
needs. Merely the characteristics of this category 
(see this newsletter’s contributions for some 
examples) should remain.  
If you would like to write about an interesting 
conference, workshop or meeting that you have 
attended and contribute to the next newsletter, 
please write us an email:  
 
Agnes.Mainka@hhu.de 
  
Evelyn.Droege@ibi.hu-berlin.de  
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you soon! 

Your ESC Board 
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I AM:  

 

 

MY RESEARCH INTERESTS ARE:  

 

 

I ATTENDED:  

 

 

Optional entry (I WAS PRESENTER/AUTHOR OF:) 
  

 

MY FAVORIT SESSION(S):  

 

 

WHAT HAVE I LEARNED?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I REALLY LIKED: 

 

 

DO YOU RECOMMEND THIS CONFERENCE FOR 
STUDENTS? 

 

 

 

Optional Photo of (you at) the conference 
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